
Submitter: Mimi Maduro 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Early Childhood and Human 
Services 

Measure, Appointment or 
Topic: 

HB3497 

Let's get going and make this happen.  We need to plan for the future and be 

proactive. 

With 25% of Oregonians projects to be over 65 by 2030, it is important that we work 

together. 

I support this bill. 

Thank you. 


